
Long Range Building 
Plan Request
The project will expand critically needed electrical 
infrastructure in the South Campus District. The 
project will expand service and increase continuity 
and redundancy for the campus community. 

Existing Condition 
• The South Campus District has limited

infrastructure and availability.

• The existing infrastructure is not able to
accommodate increased electrical load.

South Campus 
Primary Electrical 
Distribution Upgrades
MR-33
Montana State University 
Project Cost: $1,750,000

Montana State University

Benefit to MSU
• Increased continuity and redundancy.

• Support of increased electrical loads.

• Increase electrical capacity and ensure
reliability for the campus community.

Contact Information: Tracy Ellig | 406.994.5607 | tellig@montana.edu 
Shauna Lyons | 406.449.9126 | slyons@montana.edu 




